## office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

**Sent:** Thursday, June 1, 2023 10:39 AM **To:** office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

**Subject:** MGCA Dumpster Update



## Camp Connect

A Communication of the Mt. Gretna Campmeeting

## **Dumpster Update**

The Campmeeting is switching dumpster service companies.

During the transition, there will be no dumpster service available from today, Thursday, June 1st, until delivery of our new dumpsters tomorrow, Friday, June 2nd.

Please plan accordingly - DO NOT take any trash to the dumpster area until the new dumpsters are placed.

Welcome to Weidle Sanitation Service, our new contractor!

Mount Gretna Campmeeting P.O. Box 428 Mount Gretna, PA 17064 office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

This email was sent to office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org
You received this email because you are registered with Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association

Unsubscribe here



© 2023 Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association